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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: russell vincent [russellvincent@earthlink.net]
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2009 10:20 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO 2833 - Ocean Ave, Emeryville

Thanks for the reply.  I have assembled quite a pile of information showing that full disclosure of the Blymyer report was made to all 
purchasers of the live/work units, including subsequent resales.  I will, at your suggestion, retain these documents rather than upload 
them now in the expectation that I will present them to you at a later date. 
  
I am still unable to determine why I didn't receive notification from the County .  Your August 24, 1998 Health  Risk Assessment was, 
I am almost certain, the last I heard from anyone. 
  
Needless to say, the sooner this can be dealt with the beter as far as I am concerned. 
  
Russell Vincent 
  
  

----- Original Message -----  
From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health  
To: russellvincent@earthlink.net 
Sent: 8/21/2009 10:10:29 AM  
Subject: RO 2833 - Ocean Ave, Emeryville 
 
Russell, 
I did get your voice mail from Wednesday, but had not had a chance to speak with someone until late yesterday.  
As we knew the case will be transferred, to Barbara Jakub (639-1287).  At this point, I would not upload the 
information you were in the process of scanning; however, I think it will still be useful at some point.  
Fortunately and unfortunately ACEH (and all other local agencies) has been tasked by the state to conduct case 
reviews of all cases between now and June 30, 2010.  That process will take some time, but you will also be 
guaranteed a review of the case in that time.  ACEH is attempting to have this done by January 30, at least the 
vast majority.  Recommendations would likely follow thereafter.  So for now, the county is only asking that the 
site be claimed in Geotracker, and then it’s back to a waiting period.  As I think I had said previously, the county 
has been understaffed, and will now be working through the case load now that it’s been redistributed and 
reduced by the addition of myself; it’ll still take some time.  Hopefully this helps… 
Best,  
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


